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Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC Issues Staff Paper on Utility Poles: CPUC Information Alert 

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Issues Staff Paper on Utility Poles 

The California Public Utilities Commission's (CPUC) Policy and Planning Division today issued a paper 
titled, A Brief Introduction to Utility Poles. 

The paper provides a brief overview of the rules applicable to utility poles, summarizes recent events 
and CPUC proceedings involving utility poles, and recommends opportunities for additional CPUC 
action to protect safety and continuity of service in California. 

The paper is available at: http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/NR/rdonlvres/6B8E22D3-399B-445B-9DAF-
2B9B4673A3AE/0/PPDUtilitvPole.pdf 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 

Director, News and Public Information Office 
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